
 

 

             

             

              

             

Dear Parents/Guardians 

All parents/guardians are being asked to purchase school supplies through the school for the 2022-23 

school year. In an effort to help parents with the costs and frustration of purchasing school supplies, 

and to ensure our students have good quality supplies we have purchased school supplies in bulk. 

School supplies are $50.00 per student in grades 1 to 6 and $35.00 for kindergarten students. This will 

cover ALL school supplies needed for the school year along with the required yearly school concert 

fees.  Students will still be responsible for their own backpacks, indoor shoes and headphones. These 

items that are in good condition can be reused. 

Payment can be sent to school with the student, or paid at the school with cash or DEBIT.     

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school at 250-635-5646.  

Sincerely 

 

Mrs. Pamella Groves  
Principal 
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2620 Eby Street 
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